David Bae
79 True Road, Plainfield
PO Box 30, Meriden
607-351-8759
Permit # 2018-04
Map/Lot 214-06 
new stairs, metal with wood steps

01-17-18

Call from contractor, 802-356-4383 about whether he need a permit to 




replace the stairs. When he said he was changing stairs to open risers, I 




told him to get a permit as it will have to be inspected. He will do 





something to ensure the four inch in the riser opening. I said sometimes



metal rods were used.



Time 0.1 

05-07-18
Permit 2018-04, 79 True Road. I inspected the new metal stairs going from the lower lever to the first and second floors. Steps were wooden planks mounted to risers, cable balusters were used, four inch between steps that I told them they needed earlier in a phone call was accomplished by a larger angle iron under the edge of the step. I will issue a Completion Certificate.

Time 0.4

David H Lersch

Plainfield Building Inspector

